
All, 
 
Please pass along to your co-workers, family, and friends that live in 
Delta County and may have experienced damages or losses from last week's 
winter storm event to complete the TDEM Individual Assistance 
Self-Reporting survey.  A link to the survey is copied below. 
 
The data collected from this survey is vital in helping Delta County be 
included in the federal major disaster declaration that qualifies 
individuals and businesses in Delta County to receive FEMA disaster 
assistance. 
 
Survey Link: 
https://survey123.arcgis.com/share/eb1ab4928205490182896d86783447d3 
 
https://gov.texas.gov/news/post/governor-abbott-tdem-urge-texans-to-submit-self-reporting-damage-
survey 
 
Respectfully, 
Tanner 
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